
Thank You – Celebrating Our New Library Space 

A heartfelt thank you to all the staff, students, and wider community who helped 
us celebrate the opening of our new library space. It was a joy to see the creative 
book character costumes on the day – what a wonderful way to bring stories to 
life! 

Our new library reflects our ongoing commitment to creating safe, kind, and 
engaging learning spaces where everyone feels welcome and inspired. It has 
been incredibly rewarding to see our little readers curled up with a good book 
during lunchtimes, and to hear the buzz of excitement as classes arrive for their 
library sessions. 

If you have any suggestions for new books or resources, we’d love to hear from 
you. Please feel free to email deborah@tawhai.school.nz. 

Let’s continue to nurture a love of reading together! 

  
 
 


